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Resolutions of the Future Melbourne Committee meeting held on                   22 November 2016

Agenda item 6.1
2016-17 First Quarter September 2016 YTD Financial Performance Report
Resolved:

The Future Melbourne Committee accepts the quarterly financial performance report as at 30 September 2016.

Agenda item 6.2
Planning Application: TP-2016-537, 109-111 Little Lonsdale Street, Melbourne
Resolved:
Due to a number of Councillors declaring conflicts of interest for Agenda Item 6.2 the quorum for the meeting (six Councillors) was lost and this agenda item will be now be dealt with by an officer under delegation.

Agenda item 6.3
Ministerial Planning Referral: TPM-2016-17, 135-139 Sturt Street, Melbourne
Resolved:
The Future Melbourne Committee resolves to advise Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning that the Melbourne City Council does not support the proposal subject to the recommended reasons outlined in the delegate report (refer Attachment 4 of the report from Management).
Agenda item 7.1
Proposed travel by Councillor Cathy Oke 
Resolved:
1. That the Future Melbourne Committee

1.1. Approves Councillor Cathy Oke’s participation in the 13th meeting of the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on Biological Diversity (CBD COP13) in Cancun, Mexico from 5 to 12 December 2016 and the 5th Global Biodiversity Summit of Cities and Subnational Governments.

1.2. Approves an amount of up to $AUD 3900 to cover airfare and incidental costs.

1.3. Approves Councillor Oke’s proposal to travel to Bonn, Germany to attend an ICLEI e.V. Board Meeting and Membership Assembly between 23 and 27 January 2017 at no cost to Council 

1.4. Note that Councillor Oke will prepare a report to the Future Melbourne Committee or Council within 60 days of return from travel. 


